
From: OIGIS - Info info@igis.gov.au
Subject: RE: Your complaint to IGIS [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED]. OIGIS/OUT/2019/124

Date: 11 February 2019 at 3:06 pm
To: Michael Littlefair lytlefeara@gmail.com

Thank you for contacting the Inspector-General of Intelligence and Security.
Office hours are Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm.
Your email will be considered on the first business day after receipt.
Responses will generally be received within 5 working days. Should you wish to phone, the
number for general inquiries is 02 6271 5692.
*Please note the office is closed on public holidays and each year between Christmas and New Year (25
December – 1 January inclusive).

______________________________________________________________________

IMPORTANT: This message, and any attachments to it, contains information 
that is confidential and may also be the subject of legal professional or 
other privilege. If you are not the intended recipient of this message, you 
must not review, copy, disseminate or disclose its contents to any other 
party or take action in reliance of any material contained within it. If you 
have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately by 
return email informing them of the mistake and delete all copies of the 
message from your computer system. 
______________________________________________________________________


